

July 6th, 2020

Dear SABPA members:

In the past few months, we have witnessed COVID-19 developing into a global pandemic impacting communities around the world, including ours. We hope that you and your loved ones are staying safe and healthy at this unprecedented time.

Since February, SABPA has focused on supporting the community in the fight against COVID-19 by donating critical medical PPEs to support the front-line medical workers and organizing a series of COVID-19 webinars to educate the public on limiting the exposure to the coronavirus and preventing the spread of the disease. For the 2nd half year of 2020, we plan to continue to hold SABPA events online and will communicate the specific changes to you on our website and newsletters.

To show our appreciation for your support at this challenging time, **SABPA decided to extend all annual membership to 12/31/2021** and you will soon receive an email confirmation. The key benefits of SABPA membership include:

- Discount rate for all SABPA events year-round including major conferences
- SABPA voting rights
- Eligibility to run for the SABPA board of directors or to be appointed to the leadership team

Thank you for your great support of SABPA and please feel free to contact us at info@sabpa.org if you have any question.

Best regards,
Stephanie Shi, Chair of SABPA BOD
Peter Huang, President, San Diego Chapter
Kevin Shao, President, OC/LA chapter